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Agenda Item 6     Application Ref. 20/00354/FUL    
 
Thorp Precast, Apedale Road, Chesterton  
 
Since the publication of the main agenda report the further comments of the Lead Local 
Flood Authority (LLFA) have been received on the additional technical information 
submitted by the applicant to address concerns raised. 
 
The LLFA still require further clarity from the applicant on the technical information submitted 
and the proposed drainage scheme. 
 
Officers Comments 
 
It is considered that condition 10 of the main agenda report will secure further acceptable 
details and flood risk mitigation measures, along with a Sustainable Drainage Strategy. The 
LLFA will also have a further opportunity to comment on such proposals.  
 
 
The RECOMMENDATION remains as set out in the main agenda report. 

 


